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Notice of Decision 
 
 
 
At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Technical Review 
Committee on Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 9:00 am, the TRC approved the following: 
 
Application for Minor Site Plan Review for Small Restaurant/Brewery, submitted by Great 
Blue Brewing Company, Christopher and Andrea Waldron, with a location of Map 94 
Lot 31, 84 North Water Street, Boscawen, NH 03303, located in an Agricultural zone. 
 
 
By Order of the Technical Review Committee, 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
Kellee Jo Easler, Chair 
 
 

 
 

 
 


